Dear Board Member,
         I’m writing to you today on behalf of the 80,000 and growing Alumni, Letterman, Fans, Coaches, and anyone who has signed the petition to honor the late Joe Paterno by naming the field inside Beaver Stadium “Joseph Vincent Paterno Field”. It has almost been over a decade since Joe was fired by none other than our own Board of Trustees, today only one of the previous members still has a seat on the board. With all the information that has played out over the past decade it has clearly shown, and been proven, in a court of law, and outside of the court of law that has been recognized that Joe Paterno did exactly what he was supposed to do by the letter of the PA State Law, as outlined by the then Cleary Act. In fact, after all these years, none other than the NCAA has adopted into their bylaws that any college coach must mirror the way that Joe Paterno handled the situation at Penn State. Chain of command, not intervening over the bounds of the letter of the law, and not interjecting personal opinions into a situation that is secondhand information. A coach is not a member of the law enforcement, they are merely a steppingstone that must pass along the information to their employer, and then walk away. 

It’s long paste time to heal Happy Valley, it’s time that we all move forward, but with we will never be able to move forward without making right which was made very wrong by a rush to judgment. We owe Joe Paterno, he helped make Penn State University a great school, probably more than anyone else has in the modern era. Continuing to shun him like he never existed is one of the most horrible things this University continues to do. The time is now to start this process of honoring Joe Paterno, and the time has more than past to keep telling us sometime soon we will do something for Joe. 

It’s time to show the Nation who “WE ARE”, that we stand behind Joe Paterno, that he is, and always will be an honored part of Penn State History. I would ask that you please visit our website page;   http://www.paternofield-beaverstadium.com/boardmembers.htm and look at those Board Members who have already signed the petition and then scroll down and see those who haven’t. If you are one of the Board Members who hasn’t signed our petition, simply click on the blue flashing button “CLICK HERE TO SIGN THE ONLINE PETITION AT CHANGE.ORG”.  When you click the button, a new page will open where it literally takes 3 minutes to enter your name!
Make an Impact, do something positive today, become part of history, after all how can we dare say the words “WE ARE”, without the man who created it, Joe Paterno!

Thank you for your time, 1 of 80,000 and counting.
